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United MEC President Letter – Survey III 

Dear Flying Partners: 

Today, the University of New Hampshire Survey Center opened another survey to update the comprehensive AFA 

Negotiations Membership Survey I and Membership Survey II to help inform our ongoing negotiations. 

This survey is a census, that means we are inviting all Members to participate, and your participation is vitally 

important to ensure a statistically valid result.   

Important information on how to participate in the survey was mailed to your address of record.  The mailing includes 

the credentials you will utilize to take the survey.  If you do not receive your mailing by the end of the week, please 

contact our Negotiations Survey Help Line at (800) 624-3907, ext. 550.  The Help Line will be open Monday through 

Friday from 0800 – 1800 Central Time.   

Please do not share your credentials with anyone so as to protect the integrity of the polling.  During the course of 

our 2023 Flight Attendant Negotiations Survey III, you may receive emails and telephone calls from the University of 

New Hampshire to remind you that your participation is vitally important and to complete the survey.  Your 

participation, responses and the survey results will be confidential.  The survey is expected to take approximately 15 

minutes to complete. 

The professionals at the University of New Hampshire Survey Center will continue to work with us throughout this 

process of gathering your feedback.  While this survey is focused on scheduling issues at the negotiating table, the 

survey is designed to collect comprehensive free form feedback. 

Please visit our negotiations website contract2021.org for more information and to participate in the survey.  Tell us 

about your aspirations and priorities for our ongoing negotiations.  This is another opportunity to get involved and 

let us know what’s important.     

In Solidarity,  

 

 

 

 

https://www.contract2021.org/
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NEGOTIATIONS NEWS – SEPTEMBER 12, 2023 

2023 Flight Attendant Negotiations Survey III Information 

When does the survey open? 

• Survey Opens September 12, 2023, 0800 Central Time 

• Survey Closes October 10, 2023, 1600 Central Time 

How do I access the survey? 

• Once the survey opens it will be accessible on our negotiation’s website:  contract2021.org 

• Survey responses must be entered online 

What is being mailed to each Member? 

• A survey booklet is being sent to each Member’s address of record along with instruction on how to 

access and complete the survey 

• It is recommended that you review the questions in the mailing  

• The survey is comprehensive and will take approximately fifteen (15) minutes to complete 

• To complete a survey each Member will need to use the unique 6-character access code that is included in 

the mailing from the University of New Hampshire Survey Center 

What if I need help? 

• Beginning on September 12, 2023, at 0800 Central Time, the Negotiation Survey Help Line is open  

• The Survey Help Line can be reached at (800) 624 – 3907, ext. 550 

• The Survey Help Line will be available Monday through Friday 0800 – 1800 Central Time 

 

 


